Section 3: Writing

Complete the paragraph which gives instructions on how to treat nasal bleeding.

- Write a suitable title,
- Start the paragraph by writing a main idea sentence.
- 3. Use the words and phrases in the box to complete the sentences.

Finally Next apply cold
thumb and index wait should

Nasal bleeding

To Stop nasal bleeding follow these simple steps 5

First, lean your head forward. Next , pinch your nostrils closed with one hand using the thumb and index finger. After that, you should 5-10 minutes

breathe through your mouth. Then, ________ 5-10 minutes. _______ 5-10 minutes. ________ 5-10 minutes.

apply cold compresses

Section 3:		
Title	0	3
M.I.S.	5	5
Vocabulary 2 marks each	12	12
TOTAL	17	20

D. Circle the letter of the word or phrase that has the same meaning as the boldfaced word.

- 1. The Mansouri Hospital was an excellent hospital.
- A. similar
- C. complex
- (B.) outstanding
- D. internal
- 2. We can resist infections by eating a nutritious diet.
- A. different
- C. mortality
- 6 nourishing
- D. regarded
- 3. Patients were assigned to wards according to their illness,
- A. staffed
- allocated
- B. declared
- D. eradicated

E. Correct the sentence by writing a negative sentence and then an accurate, affirmative sentence.

Example:

The child had measles. (chickenpox)

Answer:

The child didn't have measles. She had chickenpox instead.

1. The doctors met last week.

(yesterday)

The doctors didn't meet last week. They met yesterday instead

2. His uncle brought him to the hospital. (His father)

His uncle didn't bring him to the hospHal

His father brought him to the Mospital instead.

Section 1A		10
2 marks each	10	
Section 1B 2 marks each	6	6
Section 1C 4 marks each	8	8
Section 1D 2 marks each	6	6
Section 1E 4 marks each	8	8
Total	3-8	38

Daniel Ber

University of Hail - Deanship of Preparatory Year - English Language Skills Department PROGRESS TEST 1: Q2 - 181

		, Section	on	Score
Track: MED	Name:	1 1	38	5 :
Level: 3	I.D. #:	2	17	5
	3	20		
Code: B	Section: 01	Tota	1 75	**

Section 1: Grammar & Vocabulary

A. Complete the sentences with a word from the box.

catch furnished deadly specialized available

- 1. I often catch a cold in the winter.
- 2. Heart attacks can be deadly
 They kill thousands of people every
 year.
- 3. Five years ago, this hospital specialized in heart diseases, but now it also treats cancer.
- 4. Immunizations for many diseases are widely available.
- 5. The Adudi Hospital was furnished with the best equipment available at the time.

- B. Write the correct form of the verb in brackets.
- 1. Nasser is a nurse. He usually

 Works (work) in the

 children's ward at Salamat Hospital.

 Right now, he is taking (take)

 a blood sample from a patient because
 the doctors want (want) to
 know the patient's blood type.
- C. Write a question that asks for the information in bold.

Example:

They work at Bahrain Hospital.

Question:

Where do they work?

1. She makes the beds at 7am. When does she make the beds?

2. A pharmacist fills prescriptions.

Who fill prescriptions?

VV

ection 2: Reading

Some infections are caused by viruses and some by bacteria. Viruses are very small germs that can enter our cells. When a virus reaches our cells, it divides quickly and then we become ill.

A very infectious viral disease is the common cold. There are about 200 viruses that cause it and this is the main reason a cure for the common cold has not been found.

Another viral disease is influenza (the flu). Influenza viruses spread around the world every year causing illness to millions of people. Unlike the common cold, the flu virus can spread to the lungs and may cause a serious infection like pneumonia which can be deadly.

When we get a virus, our immune

19 system works to stop it. When the
virus is destroyed, the immune system
can remember that virus and prevent us
from being infected again – this is how
we develop immunity.

We often have vaccinations when we are children to protect us against serious diseases such as measles and polio. The vaccine injects a weak or dead virus into our body which the immune system destroys and remembers. A cold or flu virus, however, can make very small changes to itself so that our immune system does not recognize it. This is why we keep catching colds.

Read the text and answer the questions. Do <u>not</u> write a complete sentence.

 What happens after a virus reaches our cells and divides?

It divides quickly and then be come ill 2

2. What do children have that protects them from measles?

Vaccinations >

3. A patient with influenza may get another infection. What is it?

penumonia / 3

4. What is the topic of paragraph 2?

The Common cold 3

5. What does 'it' in paragraph 4, line 19 refer to?

'it Refer to Virus 2

6. We keep catching colds because the cold virus can change itself.

TRUE FALSE

Section 2
See key 15